
Stephen Throneberry 

I have lived in Roxborough Village for 11 years. It is crazy to think that during that time my 
wife and I have had 3 kids and have celebrated our 10 year wedding anniversary.  Our roots 
here are strong and we consider Roxborough our home.  It is with pride that I invite friends 
and family to visit us because of how beautiful and special our community really is.    

 

During my time here I have served on the board for the Roxborough Water and Sanitation 
District and currently serve on the Arrowhead Shores HOA board.  I have seen the wild 
swings in agenda for the RVMD; from the push for massive spending projects when the debt 
was retired to the more recent push to severely reduce district services.  I believe that the 
Roxborough Village Metro District should be much more boring.  It should focus simply on 
the landscaping and maintenance that allows our community to continue to offer excellent 
recreation opportunities and keep our common areas looking wonderful.  My goal is a 
RVMD that you don't have to worry about.  A return to stability and more importantly, a 
return to community unity. 

 

Thank you,  
Stephen Throneberry  
720.757.2414  
StephenThroneberry@yahoo.com 
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